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MENTAL HEALTH AWARENESS WEEK  

UK Mental Health Awareness Week will take 
place from the 10th to the 16th May 2021. This 
year's theme is nature and the environment. The 
evidence is clear this access to nature is crucial 
for our mental health, and millions of people 
discovered that during lockdowns in 2020. We 
are asking for a small donation of £1.00 and for 
all children to come dressed in green or 
something nature themed to raise awareness.  

 

Quote of the Week! 

“Never give up on what you really 
want to do. The person with big 
dreams is more powerful than the one 
with all the facts.” – Albert Einstein  

 

Important Notices: 
 
Year 6 Parents: 
Year 6 leavers’ hoodies are now available to buy 
online. These MUST by ordered by the 14th May. 
Please go to www.oneIdentity.co.uk then to 
leavers hoodies in the menu tab to purchase 
your child’s hoodie. 
 
Year 4 and Year 5 Parents: 
Starting from Friday 14th May Year 4 and 5 will 
be going swimming from 1.30 – 2.30pm. Please 
make sure your child comes to school in their 
uniform and brings their swimming kit with 
them every Friday.  
 
 

How to stay in contact with us and keep 
informed on what’s going on in school:  

School office: 01946 820320 

Email: admin@st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk 

Via or Facebook page or our website                 

https://www.st-bridgets-pri.cumbria.sch.uk/ 

 

Opening/Closing Times   

Nursery: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

Reception, Years 1 and 2: 8.45am -2.45pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 8.50am – 3.00pm 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

NURSERY: Belle Peat & Daisy Youdale 

RECEPTION: Georgia Allan 

YEAR 1: Jake McGloin 

YEAR 2: Rhys Corlett  

YEAR 3: Oliver Tyson 

YEAR 4: Malakai Ellerby 

YEAR 5: Poppy Block  

YEAR 6: Leighlan Clark 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

 

Uniform Orders: 

Deadline for uniform orders for September 2021 
is June 21st. Please order uniform directly from 
One Identity.  

Please follow the link below: 

https://www.oneidentity.co.uk/st-bridgets-
egremont/ 

 

 

Please remember to keep the office informed of 
any changes in medical conditions, 
emergency contact numbers & email addresses via 
the school email address. 
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